
Mackenzie Secondarv Grad Class 2023

March 13,2023

Mayor & Council
District of Mackenzie
Bag 340

1 Mackenzie Blvd.

Mackenzie, BC VOJ 2C0

Dear Mayor Atkinson & Council:

Re: Dry Grad 2023 Dance and Dinner Venue Rental

I am writing you on behalf of the 2023 graduating class.

The school district has a policy that prevents us from having dry grad at the school, because of
this we must find our own venue which leaves us with additional costs. Due to the size of the
events we are planning on holding, our only option is the rec center. We plan to hold the dinner
on the arena floor, and the prom in the community hall. Dry grad is a supervised night, the sole
purpose is to provide our grads and dates with a safe space to enjoy the evening.

We are asking for support from council by waiving the rental fees, and any overtime wages

incurred by the staff.

We want to thank you in advance for your supporting our Dry Grad. Should you require more
information, please feelfree to contact me at 250-997-1398.

Sincerely,

MSS Dry Grad 2023

%*rrU
Brande Minion
Parent Grad President


